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National Drug Take-Back Day 

 
(North Charleston, SC) The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office will participate in the National 
Drug Take-Back Day on Saturday, September 26, 2015. Between 10am and 2pm, the community 
is encouraged to bring expired or unused prescription drugs to the Charleston County Law 
Enforcement Center at 3691 Leeds Avenue, North Charleston. The National Drug Take-Back 
program is a combined effort with local agencies and the DEA to collect and dispose of 
prescription medication in a safe manner.  
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